AUSTRALIAN HIGH COMMISSION

The office of the Australian High  Commission tells us that
the use of stamps perfinned "C/of/A" continued until  1968/9.
However we have seen examples of this perfin on decimal
Machins so this usage must have extended wuntil at least 1971.

If any members have dated examples of usage later than 1971
the editor would like to hear about them.
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